
                       Easter Sunday  

                April 9, 2023 

 
  

 
The Last Supper represents the culmination of Christ’s entire life.  Iti is not only the anticipation of His 

sacrifice which will be rendered on the Cross, but also the synthesis of a life offered for the salvation of the whole 

of humanity.  Therefore, it is not enough to state that Jesus is present in the Eucharist, but one must see in it the 

presence of a life given and partake in it.  When we take and eat that Bread, we are associated into the life of 

Jesus, we enter into communion with Him, we commit to achieve communion among ourselves, to transform out 

life into a gift, especially to the poorest.  (Pope Francis on the Eucharist, page 19) 

 

Father Ruben and the parish staff would like to wish all the parishioners of St. Paul’s a  

very blessed and happy Easter.  
 

WWICS General Meeting 

All women of the parish are invited to attend the bi-annual general meeting of WWICS (Women Working in Communion and 

Spirit) on Tuesday, April 18 4:30 PM in the Family Life Center.   Join us as we welcome new officers, learn about WWICS’ 

activities and explore volunteer opportunities. Drinks and appetizers will be served.   

 

St. Paul the Apostle Ladies' Book Club 

St. Paul’s Book Club will meet on Tuesday, April 18th at 3:00 in the FLC, prior to the WWICS  General Meeting. The book 

selected is  The Personal Librarian by Marie Benedict and Victoria Christopher Murray. This book is based on the life  of 

Belle da Costa Greene, the personal librarian to J. P. Morgan and the Pierpont Morgan Library.                                  

 

WWICS Study – Mondays and Thursdays 

Schedule for the next 2 weeks on our study of the Protestant Reformation with Bishop Robert Baron: 

 Easter Monday, April 10 – no meeting; Thursday, April 13 – 4 pm in the FLC; Monday, April 17 – final lesson 2:30 pm in the 

FLC; Thursday, April 20 – final lesson 4 pm in the FLC.  Please contact Pat Bentley at bentleys@swbell.net with questions. 

 

Little White Books 

The Little White Books, six-minute reflections on the parables of Jesus, are available in Hecker Hall.  Please take one home.  

It is a great way to spend some quiet time with the Lord using  one of our oldest traditions of prayer called lectio divina –sacred 

reading.  

 

Save the Date - Parish Volunteer Appreciation Dinner 

Sunday, April 23 is the date for our Spring Parish Volunteer Appreciation Dinner.  BBQ with all the trimmings will be catered 

by Craig Schlick in the Family Life Center.  This fun event is an opportunity to enjoy good food and company and show thanks 

to our many volunteers for their hard work and dedication throughout the year.  Sign-up sheets will be available April 16. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Social Media Ministry 

We need your help in our Social Media Ministry. Specifically, we need individuals or couples who can help with the video 

streaming of our Mass and other events onto Facebook. We will provide the training. Our new systems will be installed shortly. 

This is a great opportunity to reach out to those who can’t attend in person and those who are out of the area. Please call Fr 

Ruben to discuss this opportunity.   

 

 

****The office will be closed Monday, April 10th.  ***      

 

****If you have not returned your “Ashes to Easter” boxes, please do so as soon as possible.****                            

 

                                     

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul wants to thank you and the parishioners of St. Paul the Apostle Church for the generous 

donation of $9,272.00 for the Black Bag Collection of April 1st and 2nd and parishioner funds collected from March 7th through 

April 3rd.   

During the month of March, the Society of St. Vincent de Paul Conference visited 26 households and assisted 8 other 

households with electric and water bills along with food, personal care items and housing costs.  The total expenditures for the 

assistance provided were $13,065.00. Thank you again and many blessings for all you do.  

 

                                 Mass Intentions 

 

                                                                           
Liturgical Ministers 

Saturday, April 8,  8:30 PM 

Lectors –Betty Carter, Sally Stemac, Beth Snyder,                E. M.& Candle Ministers:  Susan Araas, Kathy Jamail,            

Sara Bray, Mike Brittain, Jim Jamail                                          Diana Virdell, Barbara Edwards, Russell Edwards                                

Hospitality –Jim Araas, Ed Wenzel         Sacristan and Altar Server –Joe Smith 

                                                        Incense – Denny Fuller   Fire:  Homer Ahr 

Easter Sunday, April 9,  7:00 AM 

Lectors –Esther Ellis, Jeff Ellis              E.M. – Mike Kerr, Barbara Fuller, Lois Girten 

  Hospitality –Bill Steffek, Ted Shetka                Sacristan and Altar Server –Duane Young 

       Incense – Denny Fuller 

  Easter Sunday, April 9, 8:30 AM 

Lectors – Keith Nesrsta, Valorie Becker          E.M. –Theresa Phillips, Frances Carrillo, Suzie Kent,  

Hospitality –Pauline Kramer, Jerry Kramer,    Pat Heilman Jerry Kramer  

  Bill Gaylord, Ed Wenzel, Dick Heilman                               Sacristan and Altar Server – Lois Girten 

       Incense – Denny Fuller 

Easter Sunday, April 9, 10:30 PM 

Lectors – Paige Schweizer, Penny Breedlove              E.M. –Carlos Villarreal, Lori Villarreal, Sheila Boyle,           

Hospitality Ministers –Julie Ross, Clark Ross  Nubia Kosoglow, Francie Dix, Patsy Wiley, Grace Gless, 

Ed Wenzel, Jack Gless     Patricia Schoch, Barbara Fuller 

                                                                                                  Sacristan & Altar Servers –Jeffrey Madere  

       Incense –Bob Schweizer 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Parishioners celebrating birthdays: Dennis Jensen, Margaret Jo Jensen, Mark Krenger, April 8th; Jim Kuehler, April 9th; Mary Ann 

Ebler, April 10th; John Kraenzel, Jeanne Nichols, Joe Smith, Brandy Teitge, April 11th; Jeff Cook, April 14th.    God’s blessings 

on your special day! 

 

Happy Anniversary 

Parishioners celebrating anniversaries: Claudia & Craig Haydon, 56 years on April 8th; Debbie & Phillip Drago, 43 years on 

April 12th; .  Gerre & Joe Hodges, 59 Years on April 12th. May God continue to bless your marriage! 

 

                                                         

    Thank you for your generous contributions of $ 9,945.00 

Apr. 8 8:30 PM Easter Flower Memorials Apr. 15 5:30 PM Marie & Wayne Vogelsang + 

Apr. 9 7:00 AM Easter Flower Memorials     

Apr. 9 8:30 AM Easter Flower Memorials Apr. 16 8:30 AM Godfrey & Marie Klekar + 

Apr. 9 10:30 AM Easter Flower Memorials Apr. 16 10:30 AM Margarita Vanegas + 

 Apr.  12     5:30 PM 

 

Delbert Catlin + Apr. 19 5:30 PM For the Parish 

Apr. 13 9:00 AM Martha Burt  + Apr. 20 9:00 AM Jody Jamail + 

Apr. 14 9:00 AM Jane Hall  + Apr. 21 9:00 AM Deceased Canatella Members + 

mailto:bentleys@swbell.net


 

 

 

 

We honor and remember our loved ones in this Easter season of joy. 

 

 

Chuck Burgess   Rosemary & Walt Girten  Margaret & Jim Ford 

Elizabeth McAuliff   Jones & Boyle Families  Michael Cook 

Hal Wright    Mr. & Mrs. Herbert Stahl  Mr. & Mrs. George Vogt 

Vic & Agatha Simcik  Bob & Marie Rowan   Don & Elva Ewer 

Mary Martha Frech   Mary Ann Frech   Berryhill Family 

Beddingfield Family   Carter Family    Taylor Family Members 

Ed Stemac    Bill Bedortha    Krystyna Waclawiak 

Chuck & Peggy Young  Jeannine Dupont   Turlak Family 

Beram Family   Tomchesson Family   Trojanowski Family 

LeRoy & Carolyn Liberda  Geneva & Ralph Ashwander  Janis Liberda 

Earnest & Ruth Popelka  Bettie L. Pasley   Catherine Stalgito 

John Gardner   Ann Gardner    Bert & Thelma Kuehler 

Micky Virdell   Dennis & Bessie Wilde  Gaylord Family 

Swaggart Family   Kevin Anzivino   Bill Spaar 

Jerry Huff    Joanne Kindlows   Rose Hancock Piller 

Patrick Jonathan Ellis  Julie & Floyd Cordes   John Cordes 

Lena & Rudolph Kral  Julia & Julius Smejdovec  Mattie Jo & Earl Gless 

Laura & Hamilton Whitten  Jane & Leo Markley   Delbert Catlin     

Patricia Rogers   Ralph Anderson   Oswald & Anita Fey 

Alicia Krawec   J Parker & Shirley Conrad  Fred & Bessie Court 

Ukraine Victims of War  Frank & Peg Trogus   Sydney & Ellen McGlasson 

Bill Shields    George & Anna Adams  Francis & Gladys Shields 

Bruce Richmond   Trisha Belota    Ethan Wayne Turner 

Jim May    Phillips Family   Judy Kuentz 

Edward Kelly   Vernon Dickey, Jr.   Kay & Wilbur Thompson 

Howard & Dorothy Otto  Paul & Stephen Thompson  David Otto  

Linda Corsini   Dale Breedlove   Don & Joan Niemann 

Will Collier    Forgotten Souls who have no one to pray for them 

Joe Robert Williams   Tom Rowan    Edward Stalgito 
 

Prayer Request    

Please pray for: Amy Fey,  Harold Myers, Tom Engler, Jim Fischer, Cole Canter, Wesley Worley, LaNell Day, Rene Pfiffner, 

Steve Larson, Jerry Pawelek, Kelsey Kerr, Irl Unruh, Dick Heilman,  Victoria Gracia, Rey and Cindy Day,  Tari Bulmer, Todd 

& Wendra Phillips, Shirley Hampton, Jim Trial, David Walker, Robert Talbert, Jonny Hinkle, Charline Myers, Louise 

Wingate, Stan Jakubowsky, Fr. Michael O’Connor,  Fr. Bruce Nieli CSP,  Sue Vandevender, Elena Segura, Fr. Mark-David 

Janus CSP, Adrienne MacMillan, Jay Kenney, Mike Schappell,  Monica Alvarado, Ken Girten,  Sam Drago, Shannon Rowan, 

Bruce Richmond,  Coach Dennis Franchione, Al Zaba, Scott Michal,  Tom Burton, Isla Daniels, Helen Smith, Stephanie 

Rundell, Lisa Crawford,  Robin Bailey, Ron Sertz, Mona Soland, Mary Bain, John Savage,  Serene Corbin,  Joey and Sabrina 

Turner, Jessie Zirlott, Ethan Cook, Keith O’Gorman,  Edward Jasek,  Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Adam Kopenitz,    Alice 

Courtney, Gwen Yarbrough, Logan Docherty, Roberto Mezza, Dianne Jones, Shelby Spangler, Tammy Whitman,    Ginny 

Rhodes, Linda Corsini,  Richard Heiberg,  Billie Beck,  Fr. Scott Mikkelson, Mary Kalu, Steve Grove, Johnny Ray Jr. and 

Marcus Perez Families, Emily Fenlon, Roberta Lawson, Don Niemann, Jr., Renee Lamb,  Robert Bochat, Kim Martinez,  

Leslie Detrick, Trisha Williams, and Wyatt Crouse. 

 

 

 

 

                                        

        St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657   

                              

MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.   Thursday & Friday at 9:00 a.m. 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday and Saturday 4:45 p.m. -5:15 p.m.  

 

ADORATION 

First Fridays -10:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

 

PASTOR:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

325-270-3764  (for emergency only) 

PARISH BUSINESS ADMINISTRATORS:  

Penny Breedlove / Beth Snyder 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaulhsb@gmail.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council  –  Mark Bentley – 281-460-5380 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams  325-423-0023 jrmmwms655@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation - Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance – Denny Fuller 715-892-3281  

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001  gely@nctv.com                         

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-220-2201 

Benevolence - Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com & Diana Virdell - mdvirdell@yahoo.com 

Adult Faith Formation –  

Development – Ed Wenzel - 214-263-4424   edwardwenzel@hotmail.com 

 

           

 

St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

The Catholic Church is the Church of God, actualized upon earth as far as this is possible, human 

nature being what it is. (CA,131)If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who 

is ill, and you believe something miraculous has happened, phone Father Ron Franco, CSP, at 212-265-

3209 x212 and tell him your story.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rmpatino@aol.com
http://www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org/
http://www.paulist.org/
mailto:jacalynscott@mac.com
mailto:edwardwenzel@hotmail.com

